
 
 

Mobile phones and electronic devices Policy and procedure:  
Madrasah Al Furqan  

   
 
For safeguarding purposes, the use of mobile phones and other electronic 
devices is strictly prohibited for all pupils during Madrasah hours. This policy 
is in place to maintain a safe and focused learning environment for everyone. 
 
However, pupils who are independent travellers or have received prior 
approval from the Headteacher may bring their devices under the following 
conditions: 
•​ Devices must be handed in to a designated staff member at the start of 
the class. 
•​ All devices will be securely stored for the duration of the day. 
•​ Devices will be returned to pupils at the end of the day. 
 
Failure to follow these rules may result in the privilege being withdrawn. 
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